
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
8 April 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 

 
On behalf of everyone at Greet Primary School, I’d like to wish all of our Muslim children and their families 
Eid Mubarak.   
   
I know that Eid is a very special celebration for many of our children and families and for children to 
celebrate it with their extended family and friends.   
  
School will remain open this week, however, those children who celebrate Eid will be able to take one 
day off.    
  
If you are celebrating Eid, you need to let the office know so that your child can have an authorised 
absence.  Please remember that children are only allowed one day off for Eid.  Please call us on 0121 464 
3360 or email the school at enquiry@greet.create.org.uk giving child’s full name and class.  
   
On Friday, 12th April we will celebrate Eid at school with the children.  Children and staff can wear their 
Eid clothes or non-uniform. We are asking for a £1 donation to the Greet Creating Futures Fund.  
   
 
Eid Mubarak.  
 
 
Ms T. Yasmin 
Headteacher 
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